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The corporate practice of medicine, which this bill seeks to ban, is a root cause of 

much of our healthcare system’s excessive cost and expense. Allowing financial gain 

to be the driver of patient care, is antithetical to the practice of medicine. It is 

especially noxious when large amounts of money are extracted from the healthcare 

system to line investor’s pockets when the healthcare system is running dangerously 

over capacity – and where patients would be best served by leaving that money in 

the system to ease critical capacity issues which currently exist. 


